
 

 

12 July 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Community Living & Respite Services is holding a fundraising event on Sunday 7th August 2022.  

This event is Johnno’s Run 2022. This event raises funds for our Opening Doors Project, which 

builds homes for people with disability in our local community. It consists of a 5km, 10km and 

21.1km event which participants can participate in by running, walking or in their wheelchair. 

The 10km and 21.1km events use the same route. 

 

I am writing to let you know that your property and/or business is on or close to a part of the 

route.  

 
The event commences and finishes at the Kerrabee Soundshell in Moama, with the starting 
times as follows: 

• 21.1km event starts at 8am 

• 10km event starts at 8.45am 

• 5km event starts at 9.30am 
 

Attached to this letter is a map of the routes. You can also view videos of the routes our 
website at https://clrs.org.au/get-involved/johnnosrun/  

 

We have engaged GAME to complete our traffic management plans and they will manage the 
road closure at Blair Street in Moama, Scenic Drive and Crofton Street to Port of Echuca in 
Echuca. The Tourist Information Centre Car Park will be closed from 8am until 11.30am. There 
will be marshals all along the route, directing participants and notifying members of the public 
of an event in progress. The relevant traffic management map is attached. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact myself at 5480 2388. 

   
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Leah Taaffe 

CEO   

https://clrs.org.au/get-involved/johnnosrun/

